A top and side view of the DC-4 bomber. The original drawings did not have wings drawn in,
though they did have the location of the wing demarcated on the side views. I have

drawn the wings of the C-54/C-54A since I believe those would have been the ones

in the proposal. The aircraft was to be fitted with the R-2600A engine vs the R-2000

on the C-54. None of the documents I have found so far have made any mention of
turbosupercharging, though such installation would certainly make sense.
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